
Bill C-291 will establish mandatory labelling  
of genetically modified (GM) foods in Canada.  
Contact your MP before May 5!

Send an instant letter today from cban.ca/labelling 

WILL YOUR MEMBER OF PARLIAMENT VOTE YES TO BILL C-291?

CBAN.CA

MESSAGE your MP TODAY!

TAKE ACTION before MAY 5, 2017

 


